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Youngstown State University

ATIN: Michael D. Puwell
Radiation Safety Officer

410 Wick Avenue

Youngstown, OM 44555

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMRER 2, 1990
AND YOUR RESPONSE DATED NOVEMBER 6, 1990

We have reviewed your response dated November 6, 1990 and yaur License
No. SUD-1417 and agree with your conclusion that you are in compliance with
10 CFR Part 40,36 "Financial Assurance and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning".

You need not take any further actica in this matter. If you have any
questions, please call us at (708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
G. M. MzCann, Chief
M:terials Licensing Section
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